
5. ROSSALL STREET- PEDESTRIAN ISLAND 
 
 The Area Engineer provided the Board with details of the proposed pedestrian island to be located in 

Rossall Street south of Holmwood Road as funded from the Board’s 2000/2001 discretionary budget. 
 
 The information was received and the Board noted that the proposal would be circulated for public 

comment and eventually reported to the City Services Committee for approval. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


